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tǊŜǎƛŘŜƴǘΩǎ aŜǎǎŀƎŜ: 

        

 
Living in the moment 

Hey ς ǿƘŀǘ ƘŀǇǇŜƴŜŘ ǘƻ WŀƴǳŀǊȅ ΨлфΚ  L ǎǿŜŀǊΣ L Ƨǳǎǘ ǎŜǘ ǘƘŜ alarm clock following New Years 

Day - rolled over this morning, only to discover that 29 days have already passed.  I really need 

to stop hitting the snooze alarm.  While January has been nothing short of a blur, I am excited 

to be 1 month closer to some incredible cruising weather. 

 

With cruising on the brain, there is no time like the present to roll the cover back on your Vette 

and wake up that sleeping beauty for some February fun.  You may discover that the battery is 

a bit weak (like mine), and in desperate need of a little jolt to get things started.  From there 

check/replace the fluids, blades, lights, and tire pressure, and then get ready to enjoy some 

early February fun.  

 

²ƛǘƘ ±ŀƭŜƴǘƛƴŜΩǎ Řŀȅ ǘǿƻ ǎƘƻǊǘ ǿŜŜƪǎ ŀǿŀȅΣ ŎƻƴǎƛŘŜǊ ǘƘƛǎ ŀ ǿŀƪŜ ǳǇ Ŏŀƭƭ ŦƻǊ an impromptu 

ŎǊǳƛǎŜ όǿŜŀǘƘŜǊ ǇŜǊƳƛǘǘƛƴƎύΦ  /ŀǊƻƭȅƴ Ƙŀǎ ōŜŜƴ ǘŀƭƪƛƴƎ ŀōƻǳǘ ŀ ά{ǿŜŜǘ IŜŀǊǘ /ǊǳƛǎŜέΣ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǿŜŜƪ 

now and the 14th looks to be a promising day. So pencil the day in your calendar and we can 

finalize the details at the upcoming February meeting. 

Don Eckhart Carolyn Eckhart 

President BSCC First Lady 

 

60ȭÓ 1ÕÉÚ ÏÆ ÔÈÅ -ÏÎÔÈȡ 

In what year did Corvette 

come out with the first power 

operated top as an option? 

Can you identify this слΩǎ cool BSCC member? 



 

 

3 

[ŀǎǘ aƻƴǘƘΩǎ IŀǇǇŜƴƛƴƎǎΥ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BSCC Meeting Minutes: 

Tuesday, January 13, 2009 

/ƛŘŘƛŎƛΩǎ tƛȊȊŀ tŀƭƻǊ 

6:30 ς 7:30 PM 

Call to Order.  President Eckhart called to order the meeting at 6:30 pm.  Don Eckhart 

introduced the new officers.  

Jerry Erickson - newsletter 

Larry Anglund -Event coordinator 

Faye Melius ς Secretary 

Carolyn Kidd ς Treasurer 

Ron Armstrong ς Web Master 

New Members:  Dale Holland with a Z-06 he ŀŦŦŜŎǘƛƻƴŀǘŜƭȅ Ŏŀƭƭǎ ǘƘŜ άhǊŀƴƎŜ .ŜŀǎǘέΦ    

Old Business:   

/ƘǊƛǎǘƳŀǎ tŀǊǘȅΥ  ¢ƘŜ ƎǊƻǳǇ ƎŀǾŜ ǘƘŜ ŜǾŜƴǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Ψ{ǇǊƛƴƎ Iƛƭƭ Country Club the thumbs 

up.  Consensus was for the group to arrange for the party to be held there next 

December, with more time to mingle and talk.  Second runner up was the Creekside 

Golf Club. 

Calendar orders:  Carolyn Kidd has extra calendars that she is selling.  All members who 

ordered the calendars should have received them as of this evening.   

Treasurers report:   

/ŀǊƻƭȅƴ ƘŀƴŘŜŘ ƻǳǘ ŀ ǎǳƳƳŀǊȅ ƻŦ ƭŀǎǘ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŀŎŎƻǳƴǘ ǘǊŀƴǎŀŎǘƛƻƴǎΦ  ¢ƘŜ ōŀƭŀƴŎŜ ŀǎ ƻŦ 

today is $1453.80.   Outside the insurance renewal, there are no outstanding bills at 

this time. ($222.45 the same as last year) See attached document for details. 

Membership renewal applications are in the newsletter.  Membership is $30.00 per 

couple.   

Events:  

1. Heritage Mall event:  The date is March 21st, can take in 18 cars.  Sign up will occur at 

ƴŜȄǘ ƳƻƴǘƘΩǎ ƳŜŜǘƛƴƎΦ  [ŀǊǊȅ ǘŀƭƪŜŘ ŀōƻǳǘ ǘƘŜ ǘŀǇŜ ǳǎŜ ǊŜǉǳƛǊŜƳŜƴǘǎ ƻŦ IŜǊƛǘŀƎŜ ƳŀƭƭΦ  

We cannot use duct tape as it leaves a residue.  We need to find and use a tape that 

will not.  Larry has talked with Home Depot and at this time he recommends a product 

called Velcro. 

2. bŜǿǇƻǊǘΩǎ Loyalty Days event flyers were made available to those interested. 

. 
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3. President Eckhart talked about having two major mystery tours this year based on the 

precedent set by John Wendel.   

4. Sweet Home will have a multi model car show this summer that is a fundraiser for 

disadvantaged children.  June 27th.  The show will handle as many as 500 cars.  

Registration information will be coming. 

5. Puyallup Vet High Performance Swap Meet is Feb 7 & 8.  Al would like to get a group 

together to go.  He will be making hotel reservations this week.  Let him know if you 

are going to be going by Friday. 
 

Newsletter:   

1. Jerry sent around a signup sheet for Vet of the month features for the newsletter.  He 

requests that those members who have C5 & 6 to volunteer a write up for the letter, 

as those vets have not been well represented in the newsletter.  Deadline to submit 

info is the 24th of each month.   

2. The newsletter for January has been sent out via email. 

3. Lassen Chevrolet has a logo print ready that we will be adding to our newsletter 

because they are a key sponsor. 
 

Tech TIME 

1. Larry gave out information on a local detail man.  He has seen his work and says it is 

of high quality.  He handed out brochures and business cards. 

2. John Wendel is asking for help with the new grill he was given for Christmas.  Those of 

you interested in supporting his dilemma need to contact him. 

3. ! ά/мέ ōƻŘȅ Ƙŀǎ ŀ ƎǊƛƭƭ ǘƘŀǘ ƛǎ ǎŜǇŀǊŀǘƛƴƎ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ŦǊŀƳŜΦ  IŜƭǇ ƛǎ ŘŜǎƛǊŜŘ ƛŦ ŀƴȅƻƴŜ 

knows how to deal with it. 
 

January Birthdays:                               

1. Julie Erickson ς 2nd 

2. Wayne Schmidt ς 3rd 

3. Carolyn Eckhart ς 7th 

4. Terry Thompson  - 25th 

5. Cathy Wendel ς 29th 
 

New Vets:   

1. Duane and Bobby Becker have a new 1981 white vet.   

2. Ron Armstrong has a new 2006.   
 

Good of the order: 

1. BIRFUTT ς 3 continue to reside with John Wendel. 

2. Next Meeting will be held Feb 10, 2ллф ŀǘ /ƛŘŘƛŎƛΩǎΦ  Lǘ ǿŀǎ ōǊƛŜŦƭȅ ƳŜƴǘƛƻƴŜŘ ǘƘŀǘ ǿŜ 

need to have a presence at our other sponsors businesses, such as the Italian 

Restaurant /ŀǊƛƴƻΩǎΦ    

 

. 
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Albany Rod and Speed Show: 

Two members of BSCC displayed their cars at the Albany Rod and Speed Show held January 

31.   A great show with fantastic cars that benefitted Cricket Beebe a 9 year old child fighting 

brain cancer.  A great show with a great cause! 

Larry AÎÇÌÁÎÄ ÈÁÄ ÈÉÓ ȭφυ Fuelie on display.  Can you believe it was the only Corvette at the 

show!  But, Larry represented us Vette owners very well with his beautiful car!  

Duane and Bobbie Becker had their custom red 1959 pro street Rambler wagon there.  An 

unbelievably beautiful car built and painted by Duane.   If you havÅÎȭÔ seen this car, you must! 
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²ƘŀǘΩǎ /ƻƳƛƴƎ ¦ǇΥ 

NEXT MEETING:   

 6:30pm  Tuesday, February 10, 2009 at Ciddicis 

 

2009 Membership renewal is now due: 

Please fill out the attached registration form.  Bring the completed form and dues to the next meeting or 

mail to BSCC  PO Box 801   Albany, OR  97321.  Membership must be renewed by February end or your name 

may be taken off the mailing list.  Thank you. 

 

Upcoming events: 

Puyallup Corvette High Performance Swap Meet will be held on February 7 and 8.   Several members of 

BSCC will travel up there and stay over night.  Contact Al Sather for questions or arrangements.   You can 

visit the website http://www.corvhp.com/chpmeet -old.htm for details.  This is a massive event including 

cars, parts and much more which all should enjoy.   

A ά{ǿŜŜǘ IŜŀǊǘ /ǊǳƛǎŜέ has been proposed by our Pres Don for February 14.  More discussion on detail will 

be at the February 10th meeting. 

60ȭ3 Answer: : 

1957 

http://www.corvhp.com/chpmeet-old.htm
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 Heritage Mall Show for BSCC on March 20-22.  Contact Larry Angland for info and sign up.  This is a good 

fun event (driving in the mall) and is a big opportunity to get new members.  [ŜǘΩǎ ǘǊȅ ǘƻ ƎŜǘ ŀƭƭ ƳƻŘŜƭǎ /м 

thru C6 to represent our club well. 

Loyalty Days show and shine and parade in Newport will be on May 2.   A BSCC group caravan over the 

coastal range in our Corvettes to participate in the show at Gold Chevrolet sponsored by the Oregon Coast 

Corvette Club.  Some of us also drive in the parade.  There is also a classic car show to view.   Mark your 

calendar as it is a fun day for sure no matter the weather. 

Sweet Home, Sweet Ride charity car show for kids will be on June27.  This is a new show that BSCC 

members Larry and Susan Angland are actively involved with.  Contact Larry for details. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Other Stuff: 

Featured BSCC Members: 

 

 

 

 

 

SSSUUUPPPEEERRRBBBOOOWWWLLL   XXXLLLIIIIIIIII   

Steelers  27   Cardinals  24 

What does the green BIRFUTT look like?  If 

ǘƘƛǎ ƛǎ ƛǘΣ ƭƻƻƪ ǿƘŀǘ ƛǘΩǎ ŘƻƴŜ ǘƻ WƻƘƴΗΗΗ 

Who iǎ ǘƘŀǘ Ŏƻƻƭ слΩǎ ǇŜǊǎƻƴΚ  

No, not Ozzy Osbourne.  ItΩǎ 

Duane Becker standing in front 

of his dragster in 1962!   See 

the next pages for more 

impressive info and pictures.  

CCCiii vvviii lll    WWWaaarrr    BBBaaassskkkeeettt bbbaaalll lll    

Men   Beavs 57     Ducks  54 

Women   Beavs 61     Ducks 42 
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#ÁÒÓ ÈÁÖÅ ÂÅÅÎ Á ÍÁÉÎÓÔÁÙ ÉÎ $ÕÁÎÅ ÁÎÄ "ÏÂÂÉÅ "ÅÃËÅÒȭÓ ÌÉÆÅ ÆÏÒ Á ÌÏÎÇ, long time.  Today 

ÔÈÅÙ ÈÁÖÅ ÍÁÎÙ ÃÁÒÓ ÁÎÄ ÓÈÏ× ÔÈÅÉÒ ȭυφ #ÏÒÖÅÔÔÅȟ ȭφσ #ÈÅÖÙ Impala, the red pro street 

Rambler wagon seen in this newsletter and a C5 red Corvette roadster.  Duane is now 

working on a newly purchased 1981 Corvette.   

)Æ ÙÏÕ ×ÅÒÅ ÁÔ ÔÈÅ *ÁÎÕÁÒÙ ÍÅÅÔÉÎÇȟ ÙÏÕ ÈÅÁÒÄ !ÌȭÓ ÓÔÏÒÙ ÁÂÏÕÔ ÁÔÔÅÎÄÉÎÇ ÔÈÅ Puyallup 

Swap meet a few years back.  Al saw Duane purchase an old Hot Rod magazine and 

thought nothing of it.  Until , after some time, Duane nonchalantly opened up the magazine 

and showed Al the dragster article which included Duane!  Al was absolutely floored.  You 

will be too after seeing the pictures and excerpts from the magazine below.  

Thanks for sharing your wonderful history with us Duane and Bobbie!! 

 

Their dragster in 1963.  Notice ǘƘŜ Ωсо LƳǇŀƭŀ 

in the background.  They still own and show it! 

слΩǎ ŘǊŀƎ ǊŀŎƛƴƎ ŦŀǎƘƛƻƴ ǿƻǊƴ ōȅ 5ǳŀƴŜΦ 
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